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Happy Fall everyone!!!! Congratulations go out to Chris Rose! Chris was hired by the City Council to be 
the Director for the Bennington Parks and Rec department. We wish him and the Rec Department well! 

VIOLATION INFORMATION 

Thank you to all of you that have taken care of getting your properties all cleaned up and looking great. 
This month is again dedicated to continued cleaning up of blighting trees, weeds, grass, etc. We have 
many people we will be contacting before the month is over. If the weather holds, we will continue to 
work on these specific issues. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the city office at 
785-488-3767, I would be happy to discuss our policies and procedures with you at any time and go over 
our ordinances with you . 

ATIENTION!!!!!!!!! FREE DUMP DAYS ARE ALMOST HERE!!! 

THE DUMPSTERS WILL BE LOCATED BEHIND THE CITY SHOP FROM SATURDAY, OCTOBER 5rH THROUGH 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 13TH ! THIS IS YOUR CHANCE TO CLEAN UP AND DUMP FOR FREE! A REMINDER 
THAT NOTHING WITH FREON MAY BE DUMPED IN THE DUMPSTERS, AND NO TIRES 

JUST A REMINDER 

Dog tags for 2020 will be ordered soon. Just a early reminder that you have from Jan 2nd to March 1'1 to 
purchase your dog tags for $3.00! Just bring in your proof of rabies vaccination and we will get you 
taken care of after January 2nd. We will also have our annual pet clinic which will be scheduled closer to 
the date. Look for more information in a future newsletter. 

ATIENTION 

As you are driving to work or doing other business in town, please be mindful of your driving speed 
when doing so. It is concerning how fast some people are driving in town! It only takes one time for a 
child to be hit and killed not to mention an adult that can not get out of your way in time. Please SLOW 
DOWN! The speed limit in residential areas is 30 MPH! Speed limits in the business district is 20 MPH. 
School zones are also 20 MPH during school hours, all other times, 30 MPH. Please keep this in mind. 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE 

If you are interested in serving on the Recreation Committee for the City of Bennington, there are some 
positions available. Please contact Chris Rose, our Rec Director for the City, at 785-577-6405. 
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